Lieutenant Clarice Manning
Wake County Sheriff's Office

Lieutenant Clarice Manning will be retiring from the Wake County Sheriff's Office on July
1, 2021, with nearly 30 years of active service.

Born and raised in Columbus County, Clarice is a graduate of West Columbus High
School and furthered her education by attending Southeastern Community College
majoring in Criminal Justice.

Clarice began her career with the Wake County Sheriff’'s Office in 1992 as a Detention
Officer and has since worked her way through the ranks of Sergeant and then Lieutenant.
She has always enjoyed taking the time to train, assist and guide fellow Detention Officers
just starting their law enforcement careers. Clarice was also selected as supervisor of the
year for 2017!

Clarice will always be remembered as a hard worker with wonderful leadership and
interpersonal skills. Throughout her career, she had the opportunity to work in every
capacity of the jail. Her devotion and dedication to the Detention Division of the Sheriff’s
Office will be greatly missed.

During her retirement she plans on spending time with family and friends.

Congratulations on your retirement, Clarice, and thank you for your exceptional service
to Wake County!



